
Dr. G. ~~shgarian 
Round Lake Clinic 

ound Lake, Ill.:f.nois 

Dear Dr. Goshgarian: 

January lG, 197 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan and your gift of $100 for that ::mrpose. 

Our receipt #17755 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


